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PREAPPLICATION 
REVIEW REQUEST 

 
DATE    
 

PROJECT NAME             
 
ANTICIPATED PERMIT OR APPLICATION:  
 
☐ General Plan Amendment   ☐ Specific Plan   ☐ Conditional Use Permit   ☐ Director Review 

 
☐ Other        

 
REPRESENTATIVE             
 

ADDRESS  CITY/STATE/ZIP       
 

TELEPHONE (  )           FAX (         )            
 

E-MAIL   ASSESSOR PARCEL #       
 

REVIEW REQUEST: A preapplication review by the Mono County Land Development Technical 
Advisory Committee (LDTAC) is requested for the following project. Briefly describe below the 
type of project, units, square footage, etc. Please attach expanded narrative if available. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PROVIDE: Maps, drawings, illustrations and narrative that may be useful for staff 
review. 

mailto:commdev@mono.ca.gov
http://www.monocounty.ca.gov/

	DATE: February 4, 2021
	PROJECT NAME: Whitmore Ballfield 1 Modifications: Dugouts and Bullpens
	GeneralPlan Amendment: Off
	Specific Plan: On
	Conditional Use Permit: Off
	Director Review: Off
	undefined: Off
	Other: 
	REPRESENTATIVE: Casey B. O’Neill, Athletic Director to Mammoth Unified School District
	ADDRESS: PO Box 3149
	CITYSTATEZIP: Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546
	EMAIL: Coneill@mammothusd.org
	ASSESSOR PARCEL: 060-080-002
	Telephone2: 331-8695
	Telephone1: 562
	FAX1: 
	FAX2: 
	PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Modifications to field 1 at the Whitmore Recreation area to meet the requirements of Mono County Little League and Mammoth High School Softball, which use the fields for practice and games. Additionally, this would also enable the fields to meet requirements to host baseball and softball tournaments increasing visitation. Desired modifications are in the attached Google satellite document. Improvements would be done in phases over the next 5-7 years:
Phase 1 (Projected completion spring 2022): Rebuilding dugouts to offer shade and coverage from the elements, Rebuild backstop, and adding bullpens that double as batting cages. 
Phase 2 (Projected completion fall 2024): Repairing fences, adding fences to enclose the playing field, installing warning tracks, adding and removing grass, leveling the ground where the wind has caused damage, 
Phase 3 (Projected completion fall 2027): Adding flag pole, scoreboard to the outfield, and on-deck cirlce


